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Section of County Road 140 Closed May 2-27 for Road Reconstruction 
(Between County Roads 141 & 142) 

 
(Woodland, CA) – Due to road reconstruction, County Road 140, between County Roads 141 and 142, 
will be closed to through traffic beginning at 6:00 a.m. on May 2 to May 27.  Signed detours will direct 
motorists to alternative routes.  Public access to the Clarksburg Boat Launch will be maintained during 
construction.  
 
The road will be widened from about 23 to 28 feet of pavement, the new section will have two 11-foot 
wide vehicle lanes, a centerline rumble strip and one to three foot wide shoulders depending on the 
available top of levee width.  
 
The existing road materials will be recycled in place by “Full Depth Recycling,” an environmentally 
sensitive practice recycling 100% of the road in place and producing a high quality road structural 
section at the lowest possible cost.  This eliminates the removal and disposal of the existing road surface 
and the import of new replacement material.  
 
Construction costs are approximately $782,000 and will be funded by federal High Risk Rural Road 
Program funds and state Proposition 1B funds.  The low bid contractor is Tom Mayo Construction from 
Stockton, California. 
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